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Keeping Healthy and safe 

Handwashing: Children are asked to wash their hands when they come to 
school and regularly throughout the schools day. 

Water bottles: Children need tobring a water bottle to nursery. They will take 
it home to be washed and refilled daily. 

Learning 

What we are learning:  

Our first class topic is ‘All About Me’ where we will learn all about our bodies, 
our families and things we like and dislike. We will learn the routines of the 
day and how to become more independent.  

Reading books: 
Children learn better, speak better and interact better when they read and 
share books with others. We encourage lots of reading in Nursery with class 
story time and group story sessions. If you could support this learning at home 
by reading with your child and allowing your child to read to you that would 
be great!  

How parents can help: 
We encourage all pupils to be independent so if you could practice daily tasks 
such as getting dressed and undressed, taking coats off and on, fastening 
shoes etc that will really help them in school.  

Also providing as many opportunities for children to talk and express them-
selves is great too!  

Message from the staff: 
Hello everyone and welcome to Nursery! It is good to see 
some familiar faces and lots of new faces too. We can’t wait 
to settle in and begin our learning adventure together. Our 
days will be filled with lots of fun and 
exciting things to learn and do. 
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